
 

 
 
 
 

 

28 August 2024 

Sandra Wutete 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
ASX Compliance 

REQUEST FOR EXTENTION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

Further to the Company’s recent voluntary suspension request, and in accordance with ASX 
Listing Rule 17.2, MC Mining Limited (ASX: MCM) (Company) notes that it is in the process of 
clarifying some of the information on an announcement regarding a subscription agreement. 
The Company accordingly requests an extension to the voluntary suspension of the 
Company’s ordinary securities listed on the Australian Securities Exchange. 

The following information is provided to ASX in relation to the request: 

(a) The Company is seeking an extension of the voluntary suspension pending an 
announcement to the market of a subscription agreement. 
 

(b) MCM requests the voluntary suspension be extended until the commencement 
of trading on Thursday, 29 August 2024 unless before that time MCM makes an 
announcement with respect to the price query and subscription agreement. 
 

(c) MCM is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be 
granted or of any further information necessary to inform the market about the 
trading halt. 

 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of MC Mining Limited. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bill Pavlovski 
Company Secretary 
 
 


